7/26/2013 12:10:48 AM
Re: Great to meet you

Tracy,

Thanks for the note. I'll ask my assistant to get everyone together.

Tony

On Jul 22, 2013, at 9:50 PM, < >
wrote:

Dear Tony, John, and Christian,

Hope you're well. | wanted to briefly follow-up on my note below (John and Christian, apologies
for not including you on the original email) and see if we can schedule a time to discuss our early
learnings from vetting a Nurse Family Partnership Social Impact Bond as well as the State's
goals and objectives for this financing. | hope we have the opportunity to connect.

Best,

Tracy

From: Tracy Palandjian < >

Date: Thu, 11 Jul 2013 11:13:41 -0400

To: < >

Cc: Nirav Shah< >; Stephanie Shieh< >

Subject: Great to meet you

Dear Tony,

It was a pleasure meeting you, albeit too briefly, at the White House Pay for Success event. We are encouraged by the
momentum for Social Impact Bonds and the excitement among states, such as South Carolina, to lead the charge.

I would love the opportunity to connect further and share more detail about our organization, our work with Joe Waters
and Megan Golden, and our work to date with the National Service Organization (NSO) team on vetting a potential
NFP SIB. Most importantly, we would love to better understand the State's goals and objectives for SIB financing.

Steph (cc'd) can help schedule a time on our end. Hope to speak soon.

Best,
Tracy
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Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.



